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Hello Esteemed Committee Members:
I am against this proposed bill as it is a gross overreach of government oversight and 
goes against constitutionally protected Second Amendment rights. Americans have 
had a long-standing tradition of manufacturing their own firearms and this bill seeks 
to unfairly strip Mainers of their rights. This bill is an overreaction as there has not 
been a single 'ghost gun' utilized in a shooting or crime in Maine thus far. It is not in 
the interest of Mainers to pass this bill due to imagined danger and fearmongering. 
This bill would not have prevented any mass shooting in Maine and is a gross 
overreach of governmental power. 


